
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 We are looking forward to having your child in Room 26.  This is an exciting time in your 
child’s life. Many of you ask if there is anything you can do to help us.  The following is a list of 
supplies that your student will be using throughout the year.  If possible, we ask that you do the 
best you can to provide your child and your child’s classroom with these materials.  If you are 
unable to donate the supplies we will supply them for you.  If you are able to donate more than 
suggested, it would be truly appreciated.  We will send out requests for donations to replenish our 
supplies as needed throughout the year. 
 
 * 6 Large Glue sticks (purple is eaiser for the kids to see) 
 * 1 box baby wipes or refill bags 
 * 1 ream white cardstock paper 
 * 2 boxes Kleenex 

* 1 box Ziploc bags (gallon with sliders makes it easier on the kids). or sandwich or  
   snack sizes please)  

 * Paper plates (small)       
 * Wet Erase Pens ( Visa Vis or other brand in various colors) 
 * 1 canister Clorox wipes 
    
   
  

Please make sure to send your child a lunch and snack each day with all items inside labeled 
with their name or initials inside their lunchbox. If your child is buying school lunch, be sure to let 
us know.  If your student is buying school lunch, they will still need a daily snack.  Your child will 
need a full size student backpack to transport their school folder and all required materials to and 
from school.  I will give each child a folder on the first day of school to carry their papers to and 
from school. Please label all lunchboxes, backpacks and jackets with their name so we ensure they 
get home to the proper family. 
  

Thank you in advance for your support.  The donation of these supplies will help ensure that 
the school’s limited budget can be used for other instructional and supplemental materials for the 
classroom.  We’ll see you the first day of school, Thursday, August 8th, 2024. 
      Thanks again, 
      Mrs. Smith and the Room 26 Staff 
     


